
 

Year 4 Update 

Friday 11th October 2024 

RE 

o We have begun our new topic this week and have been thinking about times when 
we have been chosen to do something special and how we felt during these times.   

Pre-Teaching:  

o Next week we will be learning about the calling of David and also exploring how the 
Apostles would have felt when they were chosen by Jesus.  

 

English 

o We have this week made our narratives into graphic novels, remembering to tell the 
story through the use of pictures, speech bubbles and captions.    

Pre-teaching:  

o Next week we will be completing some Autumn term assessments following on from 
our first topic.  

Maths 

o We have been learning to use the formal written method for addition.  

Pre-Teaching:  

o Next week we will be learning to use the formal written method for subtraction 
(column method).  

 

Science 

o We have been learning about seasonal changes and worked as part of a group to 
create a storybook for each season.   

Pre-Teaching: 

o Next week we will be learning about human impact on habitats.  

 

 

 

 

 



Key Vocabulary 

RE English Maths Science 
Called  

Scripture  
Mass 

Response  

Graphic novel 
Panels 

Speech bubbles 
Direct speech 

Inverted comma 
Reporting clause 

Entertain 
Character 

Edit  

Addition 
Regrouping  
Place value  

 

Living things 
Habitats 

Seasonal changes 
Autumn 
Spring  

Summer 
Winter  

 

Homework: Rosary home learning will be on Teams this week.   

Rosary.  The 3rd Mystery of Light.  
This will be available on Teams.  

Due Tuesday 15th October.  

Maths Column addition. 
Due Tuesday 15th October.   

Spelling ‘er’ suffix 
Due: Thursday 17th October 

Reading Homework diaries will be collected in and 
signed on a Monday.  

 

Dates for your diary: 

Thursday 17th October Grandparents/ Senior Citizen Afternoon of 
entertainment - 1.45pm – 3.15pm. 

Thursday 24th October Year 4 assembly for parents/carers 9.15am 

 
o Please send your child in with a coat as it has been raining more and is getting colder 

now.  
o All PE kit must be in school. Children will not be able to take part in PE lessons 

without the correct uniform. This includes having appropriate footwear to do outside 
games.  

o Thank you to everyone who could make it to our Information evening, it was great to 
see so many of you there.  

 

Have a lovely weekend. 

Orla & Abbie 


